
 

 

 

06/05/19 

ADDENDUM ONE (1) 

 

RE:   RFQ 735-19-4316 IDIQ Civil Engineering Services  

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

The following questions had been submitted and received the following responses. 

• I wanted to know if you could tell me the firms who have served previously under this 

IDIQ?  The current IDIQ for Civil Engineering Services runs through the end of the current fiscal 

year (August 31, 2019).  Corlett, Probst & Boyd PLLC and GTO Engineering currently provide 

services under this IDIQ. 

 

• The last time you went out for this RFQ, how many submissions did you receive? We had (6) 

respondents. 

 

• Page 1 of the RFQ states that the SOQ should be submitted via e-mail and Page 3 states that 

Qualification Statements are to be mailed or hand delivered. Please clarify how we should 

submit our SOQ.   

Page 1 should read, “The respondent shall submit one original response via e-mail.” 

Page 3 should read, “Qualifications are to be e-mailed to: 

 

 Regards, 

Joseph J. Mrugalski Jr.  

Purchasing/Contract Management 

 


